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COFFEE CART PROGRAM (CCP) NEWS 

The Coffee Cart Program is the flagship initiative of the Gus Belt Family Foundation and is designed to educate, train, and prepare special education students to obtain and retain 
employment after high school graduation.  The primary goal of the Foundation is to fully fund a Coffee Cart Program in every school that wants to provide their students with a job skills 
curriculum and thereafter help each student secure meaningful employment through our community outreach program.

Above: Gus greets Little Red Hen Bakery 
owners, Emily and Andrew Lewis. 	

Above: Victoria serves her 
customers with a smile. 	

Above: Victoria gives her customer our 
CCP place mat and punch card.

CCP Welcomes Little Red Hen Bakery 
Community Partner during Walk-in Hours:  
Emily and Andrew Lewis own the Little Red Hen Bakery 
(“LRHB”) in Salida, CO.  The CCP welcomed them to walk-in 
hours on Monday, December 2nd. Emily was greeted by 
Gus, Andrew was greeted by Nico, and both were served by 
Victoria. Emily and Andrew watched the students learning 
and practicing job skills like communication. During our 
lesson, we introduced Emily and she announced that Justin 
was chosen as CCP student Employee of the Month.  She 
then invited Justin to work at the LRHB on Friday, December 
13th. Justin was so surprised and happy!! His classmates 
cheered and Victoria gave him a high five in celebration of 
being chosen to be student Employee of the Month.  

Please Support: In preparation for his day at work at 
the LRHB, we are asking you to please visit CCP on 
Monday and Wednesday for walk-in hours during 7th 
period so that Justin may practice his job skills and cut 
you a free sample of a muffin and use his communication, 
attitude, and professionalism skills.   


Above: Justin high fives Victoria as Troy, Andrew, and 
Kelsey and the rest of the CCP students look on. 


